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Reception We have been reading ‘Owl Babies’ by Martin Waddell. We have been finding lots of ways to retell the story, either by creating 

books, using puppets or a story board. We have also looked at speech bubbles and how these tell us what our characters are saying, we 

then had a go at adding speech bubbles to our story. In Maths, we have been grouping objects by their attributes and discussing the 

similarities and difference between our objects, for example - when sorting shapes, we looked at the attributes of how many sides a shape 

has and found out if we grouped all the shapes with 4 sides then, squares, rectangles and diamonds could all be grouped together as they all 

have 4 sides.

Year 1 In Science this week we explored our shadows during 

different times of the day and discovered that our shadows 

change during the day. We used puppets and torches to 

explore how we can make our shadows longer or shorter. In 

History, we learned about the main events of the Gunpowder 

Plot and how it ended. We sequenced the main events using 

pictures and stuck them into our Gunpowder Plot Booklet.

Quinn in Orange for her amazing story book
Lucas, Michael and Dexter in Yellow for 

their brilliant poppy artwork

What a fantastic day in school, 

surrounded by yellow and spots! On 

Tuesday, we had a fantastic live 

performance of 'Cinderella' in the 

school hall - the children loved 

it! Next week I look forward to 

welcoming you to our first 'Wow 

Wednesday' of the year (2:45pm -

3:15pm Wednesday 22
nd

November). 

This is an opportunity for you to 

come into your child's classroom 

and experience some of the ways 

that we teach maths in 

school. Thank you to everyone who 

has donated for 'Children in 

Need', well done, Kingsway!

Year 2 As part of our anti-bullying week, we have been on a mission to 

spread kindness. We had a discussion about kindness and decided to act by 

creating kindness cards. In these, we wrote messages to say why we are 

thankful for each person and then handed them out! We have also been busy 

writing a narrative about our journey around the school. The children used so 

many powerful verbs like ‘soared’ and ‘zipped’ throughout their work!



Attendance

Congratulations to BLUE class. 

Keep up the amazing work  

Malakai

Sonny

Aisha

Kaia

Dexter

Ella

Mayah Jamie Phoebe

Jack Katia Kevin

WELL DONE to all the 
children who made it onto our 

‘You Make Us Proud’ board.

Breakfast Club
Star of the 

Week

Zane

ORANGE 83.4% RED 95.2%

PURPLE 93.8% BLUE 98.3%

YELLOW 92.3% GREEN 95.7%

Happy 

Birthday

Louie
Neo

Thank you to everyone
for donating to                        

We have raised £450.86

This week Kingsway Infant 
School have had a visit from 
M&M theatrical productions. 

They performed a very exciting 
version of ‘Cinderella’. 

As part of Anti-Bullying 
week OpenView Education 
came and delivered class 
Anti-bullying workshops. 

Phillip the puppet was 
teaching the children 

how to be kind, and what 
phrases we can use to 

show kindness. For 
example ‘Come and play 

with us!’

To celebrate Children In Need we 
had a whole school wake and 

shake session!


